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             Year 6 School Journey 

A huge thank you to our year 6 team for making school journey to Fort 
Purbrook such a memorable experience for our students. Your efforts in 
planning, organising, and 
supporting the children throughout 
the trip ensured they had an 
enriching and enjoyable adventure. 
The memories created will surely 
stay with them for years to come. 
Another big thank you to the team 
that worked with our staycationers: 
your project work was incredible. 
 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 
 

School Council and the House of Lords 

Our school council had the incredible 

opportunity to meet with a member of the 

House of Lords, providing students with 

firsthand insight into the workings of 

government and the role of the Lords in the 

shaping of laws. During the meeting, 

students engaged in thoughtful 

discussions, asked insightful questions, and learned about the importance of 

active citizenship and democracy. This memorable experience left our young 

leaders inspired and motivated to contribute positively to our school and 

community.  

Superstars of the Week 

 

Happy Half term 

Finally, I would like to wish you all a happy half term. I am incredibly proud of 

all the children and what they have achieved this half term.  We had football 

tournaments, bronze ambassadors, school council elections to name just a 

few. 

Enjoy a restful week and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 4th 

November at 8.35am 

Best wishes 

Mr 

Forward 

 

 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


